
Pre Writing and Writing 

There is an obvious urgency to have children ready for school.   However, this 

September I am sure expectations will look very different wherever your child starts 

their Reception class.    

I am also aware that children who are younger and returning to our nursery may be 

panicking that they need their child to be writing. 

There is no need to panic in both scenario’s – all children will make good progress, I am 

certain. 

I have found this simple picture to show you what Pre-writing skills can look like.   If 

your child is already writing please encourage them to do these activities also. 

Also remember that different children progress at different times and if they are 

making good progress in one area such as speech then they will not necessarily make 

good progress in other areas during that time, then will move onto another area of 

their development. 

 


